
Construction 
Notice

Construction: [Date to Date]

Hello,
Contractors working on behalf of the 
Town of Georgina will be conducting 
road repairs in your area starting in the 
next two days, weather permitting. 
Once mobilized, road repairs are 
expected to take two days to complete. 

What to expect? 
• Lane closures
• Temporary driveway disruptions 

during repairs
• Noise and dust

What you can do?
• Refrain from on-street parking while 

equipment is present.

georgina.ca/RoadConstruction



If you have specific questions or 
concerns related to the Road 
Repair Program, contact project 
manager Adam LaCroix at 
alacroix@georgina.ca or call 
905-716-6492.

georgina.ca/RoadConstruction

Thank you for your patience 
and we look forward to 
providing you with an 
improved road.

Thank you
View the interactive map 
showing all anticipated 2025 
road repair works.


